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1ST October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Reading Club – Wednesday 16th October 2024 

We are excited to be taking the Reading Club to Newton Abbot Library on Wednesday 16th 

October. We will walk with the children at 3pm and we will enjoy a story being read to us at the 

library. There will also be age-related activities for the children to take part in.  

Please collect your child(ren) from the library at 4pm.  

Please let Mrs Webber or Miss Rippon know if your child does not want to take part in this activity. 

If so please collect them from school at 3pm.  

As we prepare for the trip, we kindly ask that you ensure all your contact details and child’s medical 

information is up to date via your MCAS login. This information is crucial and will be referred to if 

needed during the trip. Please do speak to your child’s class teacher at the end of the day if you 

have any additional comments.  

Additionally, please make sure you have ticked the consent for trips in the ‘Parental Consents’ tab 

via your MCAS app. This is essential for your child’s participation.  

Regards,  

Mrs Webber and Miss Rippon.  

 


